From:

Sent: Tuesday, 31 July 2012 2:02 PM

To: EHPP Landscapes & Ecosystems Section Mailbox

Cc: office@premier.nsw.gov.au; office@parker.minister.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Native Vegetation Regulations

} am disappointed to hear that NSW Government is proposing major changes to native vegetation laws
that will allow for an increase in land clearing in large parts of NSW.

It is a retrograde step which will have serious negative impacts on our water quality and wildlife. The
Native Vegetation Act 2003 was introduced because NSW had one of the worst records for land clearing
in the world.

Please do not make changes that will weaken environmental protection for our land and wildlife.

Noela Jones

WEST PYMBLE 2073




